
 

Coming Soon!! 
 

7th Grade Field Trip to Renaissance 
Faire 

Friday, April 23 
 

Total Cost: $20.00 (includes bus) 
 

Money Due on Friday, April 16, 2010 
 
 

Permission Slips will be sent home soon. 
 
 

The Renaissance is studied in 7th grade history  
and aligns to the standards established by California.   

Food will be available at the Faire for an additional price,  
but school lunches will be ordered  
for every child attending the trip. 

Chaperones are needed.  Parents who are interested in 
volunteering, please contact Mr. Hofreiter. 

 


